
To whom it may concern,

This worries me -  the move to protecting the rights of those in same-sex relationships.  
We might create a situation that limits the freedom of speech of others – especially those 
who are for hetrosexual marriage and family. From where I sit – this is a large group of 
people – despite what we are told in the media.

This is a concern of mine, and I sincerely hope that the rights of same-sex couples – 
(which I agree with from a justice point of view) are not promoted in such a way – that 
those who have a high view of heterosexual marriage – are discriminated against in turn.

Please act on this. I fear one freedom may be found – but another lost.

Yours,




